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After School Clubs – Starting Monday 13th January 2025 
 
Dear families,  
 
Below is our after-school club offer for the Spring term. Clubs will run up until the Easter holidays unless 
otherwise stated. There will then be a slight pause after Easter while we create our summer term club offer.  
 
Our after-school clubs are totally free and are run by our excellent team of staff who give up their time to 
make sure your children receive rich opportunities outside of the school day. There are 172 club places 
currently available for free! 
 

Day Club Places Staff Member Time 
Pick up 
from: 

Monday 
Computing 20 Mrs Mitchell 

Finish at 
4:20pm 

Main 
Reception 

Kahoot Quiz League 20 Miss Selby 

Wednesday 

Drawing Club  20 Mrs Holmes 

Zumba & Fitness 20 Miss Hall 

*Young Voices* 30 Mrs Borthwick 

**Cookery** 20 
Mrs Osborne & 

Mrs Lowery 

Year 5/6 Health, Hygiene 
and Hair Care 

6 Mrs Matthews 

Thursday 

Indoor Sports Club  16 Mr Hopper 

Creative Club 20 
Mrs Tate & Mrs 

Roberts 

 
Please sign up for clubs on the My Child at School (MCAS) app – clubs will start week commencing Monday 
13th January 2025. 
For clubs that had waiting lists last half-term such as cookery club, those who could not attend last term will 
be a priority this term.  
 
Mrs Holmes is currently off as she has had an operation. This club will therefore resume when she is back – 
please sign up as normal but wait for confirmation of a start date. Thank you.  
 
*There will be no changes to Young Voices. Children who attended last term still have a space and we will 
not be accepting any new starters to this club.  
 
**Please ensure you have informed us of any allergies.  
 
These lists will close at 9am on Monday 13th January 2025 so registers can be created for clubs to start 
on this day. Clubs will be offered on a ‘first come, first served’ basis.  
 
Mr Adam Potter 
Headteacher 


